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Re: Letter

Mike Kennedy <stillwaterwest@gmail.com>

Fri 12/16/2016 11:23 AM

To:Chris LeClair <Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us>;

We were able to hook up to city sewer. The work has been completed by Fuhr Trenching. Can you send me a confirmation on this matter
so we are no longer in you system as having septic?

Mike

On Wed, Oct 5, 2016 at 9:29 AM, Chris LeClair <Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us> wrote:

Pat:
Attached is the letter to replace the system at your mother’s home.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you

Christopher W. LeClair, R.E.H.S.

Sr. Environmental Specialist
Washington County Department of
Public Health & Environment
651-430-4052

Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us
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Sincerely,

Mike Kennedy

RMK Properties LLC
Stillwater West LLC
Kennedy Building Services LLC

P: 651.439-0419
C: 612.237.3845

StillwaterWest@gmail.com
RMKprop@gmail.com

www.RMKProperties.com
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